NORTH AVONDALE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

President’s Message: October 2021

Description

Neighbors and Friends of North Avondale:

While summer may have sadly come to an end, autumn is now in full effect and this time of year
(especially the month of October) is my personal favorite. The leaves on the trees turning beautiful
colors, the crispness of the air in the evenings, football Saturdays, bonfires with family and friends...
what’s not to love!

“Autumn is a Second Spring when every leaf is a Flower” ~Albert Camus

This time of year also means that Elections are right around the corner and NANA is pleased to
announce that we will be hosting a “Meet The Candidates Night” on October 27th from 6pm-
7:30pm at the North Avondale Recreation Center and everyone is welcome to come and learn more
from all of those that wish to engage with our community.

| wish everyone a fabulous month of October and a Happy Halloween in advance!
Heather Herr, President NANA
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